
CALL TO WORSHIP
PSALM 10:16-18

HYMNS
116 "REJOICE, THE LORD IS KING"
326 "COME, THOU ALMIGHTY KING"
53 "A MIGHTY FORTRESS IS OUR GOD"

CONGREGATIONAL PRAYER

SCRIPTURE READING
PSALM 33:1-12

HYMNS
379 "I’D RATHER HAVE JESUS"
* "YOU ARE ALWAYS GOOD"
89 "AMAZING GRACE! HOW SWEET THE SOUND"

MESSAGE
“ELDERS WORTHY OF HONOUR”
1 TIMOTHY 5:17-25
PASTOR KEVIN WILLIAMS

CLOSING HYMN
112 "COMPLETE IN THEE"

BENEDICTION

M E A D O W L A N D S
B A P T I S T  C H U R C H

MORNING WORSHIP SERVICES
26 March|  9:30am or 1 1am 

Nursery (0-3)
9:30am and 11am

*Adult Bible Study
Fellowship Groups 
9:30am or 11am

*Children's Sunday
School/Teens 
11am

*Please see the Information
Desk for locations and
details.

"The Big Picture Story of
Scripture" Class
6-8pm
Auditorium

TODAY

Coffee fellowship is
available in the gym foyer
before, between and after
Sunday morning services.

*words available on screen only



C A L E N D A R
I T E M S

E V E N T S

April
Stay tuned for an informational meeting in April
regarding Church Family Camp at Deer Valley
Meadows August 20-26

02 April
12:30pm
All Church lunch

1:30pm
We will hear testimonies for baptism and new
members. See one of the pastors if you would
like to be baptized.

07 April
11am
Good Friday Service

09 April
9:30 or 11am
"The Risen Christ"
Easter Sunday Services (No Sunday School)

14 April
6-9pm
Mystery Youth Event

23 April
12:30pm
Meet & Greet for Uriah Justin Frederich Silljer,
born March 12th to Alisha and Justin Silljer.
Come to the Fireside Room for a card shower
(gift cards or monetary gifts welcome), to meet
the sweet baby, and enjoy finger food & cake!
Families welcome.

Teen Bible Quizzing - Students
in grade 6 are invited to come
see what quizzing is all about.
(Room 314)

"Worldviews Exposed" Men's
and Ladies' combined Bible
Study (Auditorium)

Wednesday 
6:30pm 

7pm

Kids 4 Truth will not be meeting
this week, but children are
welcome to join their parents in
the Bible Study.
      

Saturday
10am-12pm
Prep and set up for all church
lunch. Please sign up on the
bulletin board.

THIS WEEK (March 27-April 1):



Happy New Year!

As far as our church is concerned, we received a message from the city owning the
building, saying that everyone has to vacate the building because they were unable to
afford the natural gas bill. For the time being, we have taken over the natural gas bill
and are the only occupant. The city will be putting the building up for sale, and we do
not know what the future holds. We are unsure of how much the building will be sold
for and we do not know whether or not we will purchase the building. Prayers are
appreciated for funding and knowledge about what to do next.

Our church meets regularly every Sunday morning and Thursday night. With the help of
the American teachers, we were able to hold a Thanksgiving meal with our members.
Thanksgiving usually isn’t celebrated in Poland, but we love this tradition, so we do it
anyway. We also held a Christmas meal and fellowshipped together as a church on
Christmas. Our church members went to the local Christmas market in Libiaz, where
we made various contacts, passed out Biblical tracts and Bibles, and presented the
Mayor of the town with a Bible. You can be praying about the seeds planted 

Due to the rising cost of living and inflation, we have had a slight drop in student count
at the preschool. There is an opportunity to expand our other preschool. The facility is
owned by residents, and they voted for us to expand the preschool. Pray we will find a
way to renovate and expand the preschool and find a way to finance this. 

In the beginning of December, we located a new facility for our camp this year. It will
be held July 2-8, 2023 in the mountains in Zakopane. We had to look for a larger
facility because our camp last year, sold out in May, so we are expecting more
campers this year. Pray for staff, as a lot of our helpers last year are unable to attend
this year. (The majority of the staff from last year are heavily involved in Ukrainian aid,
which is why they are unable to attend.) This upcoming year, we will be sponsoring
several Ukrainian children in our camp, so prayers for them and all of our campers
would also be appreciated.

We are constantly supporting people who are making regular trips to Ukraine. We are
closely working with a missionary that our church support, named Konrad who is
publishing Evangelistic materials in Ukrainian language. Churches in Ukraine are full of
people right now, which presents us with the opportunity to print a lot of Evangelical
materials and send New Testaments. Currently, we are printing the Gospel of Mark
and working on sending them to Ukraine. We are also putting together 100 packages
for the orphaned children from Bucha, where it was discovered there was torture and
very gruesome things happening to the Ukrainian people. The packages are for those
who either lost their parents at war or whose parents are involved in the war.

We are still in contact with the Ukrainian family we hosted. Despite the fact that there
have been attacks and shortages of power, the family is safe. Utility is the main
problem in Ukraine right now. You can be praying about the situations there and the
safety of all of the families and people involved.
  
 Serving Christ in Poland
 Kris and Mariola Kolt

M I S S I O N A R Y  
P O L A N D

January 2023

U P D A T E  
T H E  K O L T S

“So teach us to number our days, that we
may apply our hearts unto wisdom.”

Psalm 90:12



CONTACT INFORMATION

CHURCH OFFICE
780-440-1195

KEVIN WILLIAMS
PASTOR
587-635-2758

MARK RICHMOND
FAMILY PASTOR
587-635-2752

JEFF MCCONNELL
ASSISTANT PASTOR
587-635-2751

DAVID TREAU
CHURCH ADMINISTRATOR
587-635-2753

GIVING

A giving receptacle is
located by the church
office door.  E-transfer is
also available. From your
bank's website, select
the e-transfer feature.
The email address to
transfer to is                          
donations@meadowlands
baptist.com. Your
donation will be
automatically accepted,
and you will receive a
confirmation of the
transfer.  

SUBSCRIBE TO OUR
EMAILS: 

Stay Connected
Sign up at
meadowlandsbaptist.com

MEADOWLANDS BAPTIST CHURCH

Address: 2215-17 St. NW, Edmonton, AB
Email: info@meadowlandsbaptist.com
Website: meadowlandsbaptist.com

ACCESS MBC SERMONS ANYTIME!

Download ChurchOne App on your mobile device
and type in our member ID or code to get started.
Member ID: meadowlands
Code ID#: 02371

Hearing Devices are available for every service.


